

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Mon, Oct 14, 2013 at 9:50 AM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - M. Patricia

Last Name - Walsh

Organization Name -

Comment - Please, please, please expand Medicaid coverage in Virginia! It is the right thing to do. It is compassionate for the many, many low income people who will benefit. It is fiscally responsible because the federal government is GIVING us the money to do it, and that money will go to other states if Virginia does not accept our share of the allocated funds, and it just makes sense on every level. Please, do the right thing and expand Medicaid coverage in the commonwealth. Protect the common people, share the wealth, and the health, with them! Thank you.